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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Greg Burke

His Holiness Pope Francis intends to visit the World Council of Churches in Geneva on the occasion of the 70th
anniversary of its foundation. The visit will take place on Thursday 21 June 2018. The program of the trip will be
published shortly.


